LENNAR

RELEASE AND WAIVER OF LIABILITY

Dear Homeowner:

We are very pleased you have chosen to purchase a Lennar Home. We encourage you to
preview the clubhouse (“Clubhouse”™) for your community on July 28, 20231 As excited as you
and we are about the construction of your Clubhouse, we want to remind you about the
potential hazards of a construction site. Please do not enter the construction area at any time
without the guidance of the Construction Manager or a Lennar representative. When you
attend, you will be provided with a hard hat that must be worn through the time you are
present on the construction site. Please wear hard-soled shoes and long pants. It is important
that you remain aware of your surroundings at all times during the tour. Construction
materials will be present and may create obstacles to your clear passage through the
construction site. It is necessary that you read and sign the following release and waiver of
liability:

THE UNDERSIGNED understands there are risks and hazards inherent in and on a
construction site but nevertheless freely and voluntarily assumes all such risks and hazards
during the Clubhouse tour. THE UNDERSIGNED $eseses releases, waives, discharges and
covenants not to sue Lennar Corporation, its affiliates and subsidiaries as well as its employees
(all collectively referred to as Lennar Corporation) for any bodily injury or property damage
mcun'ed by the undemgned ansmg out of the undersigned being present at the fellevass

- Lesps shse b noeline 55+ Community Clubhouse on

.Iul‘y 28'1‘ 2023

WARNING: BY SIGNING THIS DOCUMENT YOU ARE GIVING UP
YOUR LEGAL RIGHTS RELATED TO THE ACTIVITIES AT THE
ANGELINE 55+ CLUBHOUSE EVENT ON JULY 28t 2023.

Name; Phone;
Address:

signature: Dated:




